
 

Meetings 
Monday 6.30pm for 7.00pm – Springfield House – 245 New Line Road, Dural.  http//www.rotarydistrict9685.org.au 
Rotary Club of West Pennant Hills and Cherrybrook Inc. PO Box 103 West Pennant Hills 2125 Australia 

APOLOGIES:  If you are unable to attend or are bringing a guest (even if they are your partner) you must notify Jilda.  

                    Phone 9439 1422 or email accounts@lhogroup.com.au before 11am on the day of the meeting.                                                                   
                                 **If you are expected and do not show you may be required to pay for the meal** 
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President Report 6th July 2015 

              
 
“Words are free. It’s how you use them that may cost you” Anonymous. 

 

This has nothing to do with the new Sergeant in town or does it! 

I’ve always admired strong, silent types, people with great poker faces. One’s 

who have extraordinary command over their emotions. Those who think 

carefully about what they intend to say so they can articulate it well the first 

time around. I am most definitely not one of them.  

 

I think out loud, I can form decently thoughtful opinions on just about anything. I’m rarely at a loss for 

words (after all I am an honest used car salesman). I wear my heart and my emotions on my sleeve. 

Words can be incredibly powerful tools.  

But they can also be incredibly powerful—often unintentional—weapons. Can you relate? Have you ever 

had that experience before? 

What I’m learning as I go is that it's so important to be careful and thoughtful with the words you 

choose to use. Sure, processing information or your thoughts out loud in front of someone else can be a 

powerful form of clarity and conflict resolution. But, can also do the opposite, creating confusion and 

chaos, instead. 

When you use words as bridges instead of bombs, just about all of your relationships will change for the 

better.  

And in the end, relationships are the things that matter most. So be thoughtful and gentle with every 

word you say, starting now.  

Thank you to all those who attended the meeting last Monday. We had 32 attendees including members 

and guests. 

This exchange student program - what an incredibly powerful program it is and as a club we are truly 

proud of supporting it. With “Hello everybody” Maxx let us into his “living the dreams”. Thank-you Maxx 

for sharing your dreams with us. We will miss you mate.  

We will be there on this Saturday to see Maxx off at the airport.  

Next week our speaker is from Sydney Fish Market, which was established in 1945 by the state 

government and was privatized in 1994. It is the world's third largest fish market and the speaker is 

going to walk us through the workings of the Fish Market, the future and all about sustainable fishing.  

 

It will be a very interesting talk - join us next Monday to hear more about it - till then have a wonderful 

week. 

 
Cawas 
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Night Report 6h July 2015 

 

- Past President Barry Freeman Awarded Colin Sharpe AW at the start of the meeting 
 
-Tony Coote introduced Georgia Topolovic to share her Winter RYPEN experiences 

-Amelia Craig has been interviewed and accepted by the District and will be in -Switzerland in 2016 

-Aviaaja Isakson will be arriving in Sydney on 22nd July and be part of our Club 

-Maxx Bjorkqvist will be returning to Finland and departing Sydney on Saturday 11th July 
 
TRIVIA NIGHT on Saturday 29th August at Cherrybrook Community Centre from 6.30 pm at $20pp.Please 
advise Colin Sharpe ASAP 

MARY POPPINS at Riverside Theatre Parramatta on Friday 31st July and please reply to Colin Sharpe via 
email 
 
Guest Speaker for the evening Kate THE FRED HOLLOWS FOUNDATION 
 

The night covered details including a close partnership, success and the challenges, working with 
Indigenous Australians. 
 

 

Bernard Chndra 

 

              

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Colin Sharpe – Recipient of The Allyn Day Award 
                     Well done   
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Georgia Topolovic – reporting on RYPEN 
 

 

 

                        Kate from Fred Hollows Foundation 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Max departing – Farewell committee 
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Birthdays and Anniversaries 

 

   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Humour 

 
 
    Flight Announcement British-Airways (1) 
 
    Shortly after a British Airways flight had reached its cruising altitude, the captain announced: "Ladies 
and Gentlemen, this is your captain. Welcome to Flight 293, non-stop from London Heathrow to New 
York .. 
    The weather ahead is good, so we should have a smooth, uneventful flight. So, sit back, relax, 
and.........OH... MY GOD!" 
 
    Silence followed. 
 
    Some moments later, the captain came back on the intercom. 
 
    "Ladies and Gentlemen, I’m sorry if I scared you. While I was talking to you, a flight attendant 
accidentally spilled coffee in my lap. You should see the front of my pants!" 
 
    From the back of the plane, an Irish passenger yelled....... 
 
    "For the luvva Jaysus......you should see the back of mine 
 
  
Stan Baseley 

 

 

 

Wrights – 14th July 

Clive Denmark – 16th July 
Dianne Simpson – 17th July 
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Rotary Club of West Pennant Hills and Cherrybrook – Club Positions 

 
 

Presidents 
 
 

Cawas Sahukar 
Teresa Janowski 
Tony Coote 

0432 692 602 
0459 761 123 
0412 812 624 

President Elect Rosemary Clarke 0439 819 965 

Past President Barry Freeman 0414 400 100 

Secretary Jim Simpson 0439 465 725 

Treasurer Bob Davison 0413 008 574 

Membership Keith Ball 0478 599 155 

Club Services Rosemary Clarke 0439 819 965 

Youth Services Tony Coote 0412 812 624 

Community Services Cawas Sahukar 0432 692 602 

International David Turnbull 0408 246 669 

Foundation Ross Ballinger 0418 868 026 

Vocational/Social Services Director Colin Sharpe 0408 810 463 

Fundraiser Director Max Henderson 0404 020 985 

Public Relations Carol Russell 0418 431 157 


